
Over the course of this summer we have has the opportunity to monitor the use of renovated pier 
and floats. We are pleased that the new configuration facilitates easier access on and of Boats, 
however the amount of space for members to tie up remains limited. In effort to provide 
equitable sharing of the floats for as many members as possible, we have developed the 
following guidelines for use.

• No boats over 12 feet are allowed on the Dinghy Floats.
• The north side of the Clubhouse is intended for Club owned sailboats, Race and Launch 

operations. Special consideration for use is provided for those that need to use the 
gangway.

• Boats may discharge or embark passengers on the designated Launch Float, provided 
they do not interfere with operations.

• Small boats under 28 feet may tie up on the South Floats for no more than two hours.
• Boats 28 feet and longer are allowed to discharge and embark passengers or to take on 

supplies, and such time is limited to 15 minutes.
• With the exception of dinghies on the Dinghy Floats, no boats are allowed to lie at the 

Club overnight.
• Wash down facilities are available on the south side floats (off-shore end). No wash 

downs are allowed during Dining Room meal periods and when special functions or 
activities are underway. 

• If so equipped, outboard motors must be in the down position while at the Club.
• Any boats tied to the Club must be ready to move on request.
• Any boat docking at the Club must be registered with the Club.


